
 

Happy New Year everyone!  I hope you have had a lovely holiday 

with your family and friends. 

 

I'm really looking forward to a new and exciting term, we have 

some fun activities planned for the children within their classes 

and across the whole school. 

All of our After School Clubs for this coming half term will begin week  

commencing 14th January, letters were sent home on Wednesday with    

details about the new clubs. If you haven’t already, please send the reply 

slips back asap, as some clubs have limited numbers. 

 



The after school dance club which is provided by an outside provider will 

be running again from Wednesday 16th January. This club will incur a fee 

payable in advance half termly.  

Unfortunately the club will not be able to run unless there are sufficient 

numbers. 

Huge well done to Joe in Class 2 for winning this weeks Head Teacher’s 

Award. 



Thursday 17th January is Census Day for 

schools. This is an important day when the   

Government takes a snapshot of the school's 

information which affects how much money we 

receive in our annual budget.   

Additional funding will be made available to our 

school for every child in KS1 (R, Y1 & Y2) that 

has a universal free school meal on Thursday 

17th January.   

It is very important that your child attends 

school on this day. 

To encourage as many children as possible to 

eat a school meal on Census day, we will be  

having a Build A Burger theme menu. 

If your child would like a dinner on this day it is free to all KS1 children and 

£2.30 for our KS2 pupils. 



…… or rather your unwanted Christmas presents and/or goodies!  

Now that all is returning to normal routine following the festive period, 

some may be considering just what to do with those well intended but  

unwanted presents.  It would be great if you would consider donating 

them to the school for use at future events as raffle prizes etc. 

In fact, one possibility, should we be fortunate in receiving a good     

number of items, is to hold our own “January Sale”, giving all a chance to 

bag a bargain! 

 

Monies raised will be used for providing additional equipment both within 

school and the ongoing garden maintenance project. 

 

Should you have any items which you feel may assist our efforts and 

which you are happy to donate, then please bring them into the school  

office and leave at Reception with Mrs Rogers. Thank you in advance. 





MON 18th FEB - Half Term Week  

MON 25th FEB—School Closed - Inset Day 

TUES 26TH FEB - Return to school  

MON 11th MAR - Tempest Photograpy - Class Photos 

THURS 4th APR - Drama Club Performance 

FRI 5th APR - Last day of Term - 2pm Finish 

TUES 23rd APR - School open - Summer Term Starts  

MON 13th MAY - Year 6 SATS Week 

MON 27th MAY - Half Term Week  

WEDS 24th JULY - Last day of Term - 2pm Finish 

THURS 25th JULY —School Closed - Inset Day 

LEARNING FOR LIFE 

CLASS 1: Pearl 

 

CLASS 2: Pippa 

 

CLASS 3: Ruan 

 

CLASS 4:  Evie H 

HANDWRITING 

CLASS 1: Henry 

 

CLASS 2:  Anna 

 

CLASS 3:  Kieanna 

 

CLASS 4:  

STAR AWARD 

CLASS 1:  Mia 

 

CLASS 2:  Olivia 

 

CLASS 3: Alex 

 

CLASS 4:  Tom 

ATTENDANCE 

CLASS 1: 97% 

 

CLASS 2: 98.8%  

 

CLASS 3: 98.7% 

 

CLASS 4: 96.6% 


